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October 7, 2021 

 
VIA EMAIL 
Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary  
Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor  
Post Office Box 350  
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
aida.camacho@bpu.nj.gov 
 
Re: STRAW PROPOSAL ON ADVANCED METERING INFRASTRUCTURE  DATA 

TRANSPARENCY, PRIVACY & BILLING (BPU Docket No. EO20110716)  
 

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch, 
Please accept this letter comment on behalf of the Retail Energy Supply Association 

(“RESA”) in support of the detailed comments filed today by the Competitive Suppliers (ENGIE 
Resources, NRG Energy, and Vistra ). RESA member companies look forward to participating in 
future stakeholder sessions in this proceeding.1 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

      /s/ Jennifer McCave 
 

Jennifer McCave 
 

 

 
1 The comments expressed in this filing represent the position of the Retail Energy Supply Association (RESA) as an 
organization but may not represent the views of any particular member of the Association. Founded in 1990, RESA 
is a broad and diverse group of more than twenty retail energy suppliers dedicated to promoting efficient, sustainable 
and customer-oriented competitive retail energy markets. RESA members operate throughout the United States 
delivering value-added electricity and natural gas service at retail to residential, commercial and industrial energy 
customers. More information on RESA can be found at www.resausa.org.   
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